The Greenway Downs Citizens Association was called Lo order by
the president, Mr. Eugene Burke, at 8:30 P,M. , September 13, 1962,
at Devonshire School. Twenty people were present.

Mr. Burke called for nominations for members to serve as the
Nominating Committee for the purpose of selecting a slate of officers
for 1963, The following were nominated and agreed to serve: Mr. Archie
Sandersy 400 E, Greenway Blvde (JE 2-2249); Mr. Frank Sharpless, 211 E.
Monroe St. (JE 2-0334)s Mr. Ralph Finchumy, 111 E, Marshall St. (JE 3.7876);
Mrs., Glenn H, Geddes, 304 E, Greenway Bivd (532-8360); and Mr. John W,
Jones, 200 E, Monroe St. (JE 2-6046),

The Christmas party was the next order of business, A suggestion
was made to limit the party to members but discussion presented the
opinion that it should be a community affair. The first suggested
amount of $75 was congidered inadequate for a community affair based
on past cost as pointed out by Mr. Edward Marcey., The final motion
passed was to appropiate $125 for the community Ekrimax Christmas party
on Decmmber 15th at Devonshire school. Suggested hours of fkfiksx 2= P.M,

Mreo Frank Sharpless gnxmxthaxkxxasﬁ the Treasurer gave his reports .
The balance on hand was $.308,62, He reported that $226 had been collected
during the membership drive., a Total of 167 members were reported

Mr. Burke especially thanked Mr, Edward Harcy for his efforts along
with other for the fipal resulats in dur street s;ghse He also akked if
anyone knew the history of the tree that stands in the middie of Greenway
Bldd. in the end of the 200 Block. No one present knew any pertinent facts,
e --“*’"‘_‘“"\
(T”Mr. Jolpn Lawrence requested i formation or any further facts concerning
a once proposed "barrack type building' that might be available to us for
the moving, Mr. John Owen the originial source of this information no
longer lives in Greenway Downs,

The matter of sponshorship of a Boy Scout Troop was brought up. The
Institutional Representative was not present but it is the understanding
‘that there is no longer an active troop in Breenway Downs. The big factor
involed is that there is no suitable place for the toop to meet once a week,
The furnancerofm of the school was suggested as a possible place for storage
of the troop equipment. The use of the cafeteria was suggested for a meeting
place. Noone volunteered to see if theschool could be used and yhe discussion
came to an end,

The meeting was then turned over to Mr. Rebert Cotten, Fairfax
County Suparvisor from our Districty, The upcoming bond issue for
Drainiage was discussed. In addition to Mr, Cotten there were three other
men representing different phases of the county or political interests
that added to the discussion.
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Tﬁe Executive Meeting of the Greenway Downs Citizens Associalion was

e

i"heid December 13, 1962, at & PM, at the home of Mr..gﬁomas Thomsqﬁl}

It was agreed that we would hold our Executive Meeti;égmgg the first
Thursday of each month and that the general association meeting would be
held on the third Tuesday of each month.

Dues were discussed and it was moved that the dues would remain $2 per
family without the Sun Echo and $4 with it.

Mrs o Ge%é?ﬁﬁs to find out the price of a group subseription to the
Northern Virginia Sun and also to check the price of the Sun Echo for this
next year.

The problem of circulating the monthly notice of our meetings wag discussed
and it was decided that we would pay to have some boy deliver it.
Plans were then discussed for putting out & monthly bulletin to give news

of interest to the community as well as giving informetion on the next general

‘ meeting and the subjects to be discussed, ete. ! Fran Fishe?, Jean Ge$% and

B e

,Iféﬁe Smithﬁw;%e to get together to formulate a first or trial issue of such &
e —— s

buligg;ﬁ. These were to be presented at the next executive meeting, Jan. 3.
Mr. Thomsen raised the guestion as to whether a gavel had been given to
each past president of the association. In the case of someone who had served
two terms as president, it was decided that we would give them a gift not to
exceed $10,
Ideas for programs for the next few months were discussed. The following
suggestions were offered:

Jenuary-~How to Prepare Federal Income Tax Returns
(Mr. Owens was to contact a speaker for this meeting.)

February--Benefits for Veterans and Their Families

March--Talk on problems faced in our gsrdens, 1awns; landscaping, etc.
(Mr. Franklin wes suggested as spesker for this meeting.)

Meeting was adjourned at 10 PM, sbout 12 versons sttended. Next meeling

Pl T
to be at lir. Sanders. )
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Reatvding Seeretary




